
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Re: Pristine Homes (Pine Grove) Inc. Official Plan Amendment File OP.20.004 Zoning By-Law

Amendment File Z.20.011-8337, 8341, 8345, 8349,8353, and 8359 Islington Avenue Vicinity Of Islington Avenue
And Pine Grove Road.

Date: June-27-22 9:11:49 AM
Attachments: Paul Antolin.pdf

From: Paul Antolin  
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 7:33 AM
To: Lucy Cardile <Lucy.Cardile@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Nancy Tuckett
<Nancy.Tuckett@vaughan.ca>; Christopher Cosentino <Christopher.Cosentino@vaughan.ca>; Mark
Antoine <Mark.Antoine@vaughan.ca>; Haiqing Xu <Haiqing.Xu@vaughan.ca>;
michael@pristinehomes.ca; rhumphries@humphriesplanning.com; Tony Carella
<Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Rosanna DeFrancesca
<Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan
Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; hamedeh.razavi@trca.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Re: Pristine Homes (Pine Grove) Inc. Official Plan Amendment File OP.20.004
Zoning By-Law Amendment File Z.20.011-8337, 8341, 8345, 8349,8353, and 8359 Islington Avenue
Vicinity Of Islington Avenue And Pine Grove Road.

To Regional and Ward Council Members,

We are directing Tony Carella, our Ward Councillor, to motion for a deferral on the application listed
above at the Council Meeting scheduled for Tuesday June 28th, 2022. The deferral request is to be until
the end of September 2022.

To all our elected municipal and regional members, please be aware that we, your constituents, are
relying on your support and request that you also vote in favour of the deferral on this application.

Further to the above we, the Board of YRSCC 1044, would also like to go on record to voice our
opposition to the proposal application. We are directing council to vote against this development proposal,
as it currently reads. This is on the basis that we were not provided any notice of changes made to this
application as well as we did not receive notification that there was a Committee of the Whole2 meeting
held on Tuesday June 21, 2022. Without properly being notified, we were unable to submit our objections
and concerns. We did not have the opportunity to review the revised proposal, nor did we have the
chance to ask any questions to City Staff or Council.

Finally, please have the City Clerk’s office keep our Board informed of all information pertaining to this
application as well as any other additional development application within 500 metres of our area.

Paul Antolin

Tel: 
Fax: 

C44
COMMUNICATION

COUNCIL – June 28, 2022
CW (2) - Report No. 30, Item 19 &
CW (CS) - Report No. 31, Item 14



 
Please register to be an Organ Donor.
Help save a life one day. Pass it on….
www.beadonor.ca
www.testyourlimits.ca

 




